PERMANENT REPRESENTATION OF HUNGARY
TO THE EUROPEAN UNION

Brussels, 19 June 2017
KKM/14939/2017/Adm

Subject: Notification required by Directive (EU) No 2014/41 regarding the European
Investigation Order in criminal matters

Dear Director General,

Please find enclosed the letter of Mr. Krisztidn Kecsmar, State Secretary for Cooperation in
European and International Affairs at the Ministry of Justice of Hungary, concerning the
notification required by Article 33 of Directive (EU) No 2014/41 regarding the European
Investigation Order in criminal matters.

Sincerely Yours,

Ambassador Extraordi and Plenipotentiary
Permanent Representative

Enclosure

Tiina Astola
Director-General
Directorate General for Justice and Consumers

European Commisssion
Rue de la Loi 200
1049 Brussels

92-98, Rue de Tréves, 1040-Brussels
Tel.: +32 2 234 12 00, Fax: +32 2 280 23 67

E-mail: sec.beu@mfa.gov.hu



